
 

 

October 21, 2016 

 

To:  Regional Vice Presidents 

   Branches and Facilities 

 

NCJC: Input Notice 

Cyclical Review of the Allowances Programs 

 

This is a general call for Allowances Programs input for the next cyclical review which will 

begin in February 2017. 

 

Included in the review of the Allowance Programs will be: 

 Travel Program 

 Relocation Program 

 Isolated Posts Program 

 

Input must be received by the NAV Canada Bargaining Agents Association (NCBAA) so that it 

may be considered by the Committee during their review process. Information offered after 

the submission deadline will not be considered by the Committee during the review. 

 

This year, proposals will be submitted using an online form and can only be submitted by an 

authorized Branch Executive. 

 

All proposals must be received no later than November 30, 2016.  

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Doug Best 

Executive Vice President 

 

 

http://www.ncjc.ca/guidelines.html
https://www.catca.ca/en/ncjc-proposals-propositions-ncjc/

